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Hamre Jaime

From: Ross Judice <ross.h2o@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2018 4:50 AM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4029

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear House Members,  

As a resident and homeowner in Bend, I do NOT support HB 4029. A thoughtful, multiagency review of the environmental impact would give us 
more information in order to make the best decision. It is my hope that barring any severe environmental impact, we DO have access to a bridge 
over the Deschutes. 

Ross Judice 
363 SW Bluff Dr., Unit 305 
Bend, OR 97702 


